
Parks and Rec meeting 

April 28, 2025 

 

Brittany from Sherwin Williams came and measured the showers and 

advised us on what kind of paint to use and how much would be 

needed to paint the showers at the pool. She was also going to look 

into the possibility of donating some of the paint. 

Next Sign-Up on May 10 from 9-12 in town hall 

We have many guards and concession workers signed up to work this 

season. We are going to interview the guards before hiring. 

Gene and Eric are going to install some shelving in the new shed as well 

as check out the plumbing/hot water valve. 

Work will begin shortly to get the pool ready for the Life Guard class 

which will begin on May 17 th . 

Want to attend the next Party in the Park meeting to discuss some of 

our ideas. 

May 12 th is pool clean up. 

Next meeting is May 27 th at 10:00. 


